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 BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 
In the Matter of Missouri-American Water   )   
Company’s Request for Authority to Implement  ) Case No. WR-2008-0311 
A General Rate Increase for Water and Sewer )       SR-2008-0312 
Service Provided in Missouri Service Areas.  ) 
 
 
 RESPONSE TO PROPOSED PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE 

AND REQUEST FOR LOCAL PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

Comes now Missouri-American Water Company (MAWC or Company), and, in response 

to the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) Staff’s Proposed Procedural Schedule 

and the Office of the Public Counsel’s Request for Local Public Hearings, states as follows: 

1. On May 16, 2008, the Commission Staff filed its Proposed Procedural Schedule.  

As the pleading indicates, MAWC had the opportunity to review this document during its 

preparation.  However, it was unable to review the final version prior to filing.  Having now 

reviewed the final document, MAWC hereby confirms its support for the Proposed Procedural 

Schedule. 

2. Also on May 16, 2008, the Office of the Public Counsel (Public Counsel) filed its 

Request for Local Hearings.  Public Counsel indicates in the text that it was unable to reach 

MAWC and several other parties prior to filing.  Having now reviewed the Public Counsel 

pleading, MAWC hereby confirms that it has no objection. 

WHEREFORE, MAWC respectfully requests the Commission consider this response and  
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issue such orders as it may find to be reasonable and just.  

Respectfully submitted, 

       
______________________________________ 
William R. England, III MBE#23975 
Dean L. Cooper  MBE#36592 
BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND P.C. 
312 East Capitol Avenue 
P.O. Box 456 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0456 
Telephone: (573) 635-7166 
Facsimile: (573) 635-0427 
trip@brydonlaw.com 
dcooper@brydonlaw.com  

 
ATTORNEYS FOR MISSOURI-AMERICAN   
  WATER COMPANY 
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 CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document has been sent 
by electronic mail this 20th day of May, 2008, to: 
 
Keith Krueger    Christina Baker 
General Counsel’s Office   Office of the Public Counsel  
Keith.Krueger@psc.mo.gov  christina.baker@ded.mo.gov 
 
Michael A. Evans    Marc H. Ellinger 
Hammond, Shinners, et al.   Blitz, Bardgett & Deutsch 
mevans@hstly.com   MEllinger@blitzbardgett.com 
saschroder@hstly.com   jsmith@blitzbardgett.com 
 
Stuart Conrad    Lisa C. Langeneckert 
Finnegan, Conrad & Peterson  The Stolar Partnership 
stucon@fcplaw.com   llangeneckert@stolarlaw.com 
 
Joseph P. Bednar, Jr.   James M. Fischer 
Armstrong Teasdale LLP.   Fischer & Dority  
jbednar@armstrongteasdale.com  jfischerpc@aol.com 
jmcclelland@armstrongteasdale.com  lwdority@sprintmail.com 
 
Jeremiah Finnegan   Diana M. Vuylsteke 
Finnegan, Conrad & Peterson  Bryan Cave, L.L.P. 
jfinnegan@fcplaw.com   dmvuylsteke@bryancave.com 
 
Byron E. Francis    Mark W. Comley 
Armstrong Teasdale LLP   Newman, Comley & Ruth 
bfrancis@armstrongteasdale.com   comleym@ncrpc.com 
jbednar@armstrongteasdale.com 
jlevey@armstrongteasdale.com 
 

       
______________________________ 

 


